

Dr Sue Burke St Thomas Church Stockton Heath

13 February 2024

## Thank you for sharing the light of Christingle

Dear Dr Burke

Thank you so much for your Christingle celebration this year and this amazing donation of £1.042.02 to The Children's Society.

It's thanks to the money raised in churches and congregations like St Thomas Church Stockton Heath that we are able to be here for children and young people when they need us most, and we're so grateful to you for standing alongside us. Please extend our thanks to everyone who contributed towards this.

We know how much work goes into organising a Christingle and this year supporters like you have gone to extraordinary lengths to celebrate and raise money with us. We are so grateful for all the effort you have put into making sure the Christingle tradition continues. It means the world to us and to young people.

Your support really does change lives - together, our volunteers, supporters and campaigners make The Children's Society's work possible. When you attend a Christingle service, you are standing alongside young people and letting them know that a brighter future is possible.

Last year more than 2,000 celebrations raised nearly £600,000 for children and young people. Every penny raised at your Christingle helps change lives. You can read more about the impact your support has at childrenssociety.org.uk/impact.

Thank you once again for Christingling with us this year to make a difference for children and young people.

Yours sincerely

**Andrew Moran** 

Head of Supporter Experience

We may contact you by post, and telephone, about how you can support children in crisis by campaigning, volunteering or providing financial support. If you do not wish to hear from us. or have a preferred contact method, simply let our friendly Supporter Care team know by calling 0300 303 7000 or emailing supportercare@childrenssociety.org.uk.